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To:                                                            Publicprotec�onNorth
Subject:                                                   Premises Licence New Inn Amesbury

 
Categories:                                        
 

To whom it may concern
 

With reference to the applica�on to grant a new Premises Licence. Licensing Act  2003. New Inn, High Street,
Amesbury

 
I have read the applica�on for a new premises licence which includes late night opening, music and other
ac�vi�es inside and out. If granted in its en�rety as requested this will bring exactly the same problems which
led to the applica�on for the previous licence to be revoked.

 
There does not seem to be any resemblance between the applica�on requirements and the recent interview in
the Salisbury Journal by the applicant  in which it was  stated there would be no outside music plus the garden
and the two outside facili�es would be shut due to the close proximity of neighbouring residen�al proper�es.

 

 Seymour Gardens
 Amesbury
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